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Donnefly, Martin

Livingstone,” Jim; Mooney, Jennifer
Hyponatraemia

I spoke to Phelim Quinn in RQIA fo confirm where they were in respect of the follow-up visits that they had agreed to do
ais an oufcome of their report into the application of NPSA Safety Alert 22: Reducing the Risk of Hyponatraemia when
Administering Intravenous Fluids to Children. Their review, which was scheduled for June, will begin in September with
self assessment followed by visits in October/November. The main focus of these will be on aduit wards in which children

are cared for.
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